
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
SPRING VALLEY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

WATER SYSTEM FLUSHING, MAY 9TH THROUGH May 12TH 

Spring Valley Metropolitan District No. 1 will be flushing the water system at fire hydrant 
locations throughout the community. This system-wide flushing process serves two 
very important maintenance functions: 

1. The process disrupts, flushes, and greatly reduces the naturally occurring
sediment and minerals in the water distribution system.

2. The process allows for operation and preventive maintenance of the valves and fire
hydrants critical to operation of the fire protection infrastructure.

Please note that while flushing operations are active the water is safe to drink, 
however temporary discoloration will occur due to the disruption of naturally 
occurring sediment and minerals. 

To reduce discoloration, allow your water to run for a few minutes, ideally from your 
bathtub faucet. Also, we recommend that you avoid doing laundry while active 
flushing operations are in process. 

The anticipated schedule and areas to be flushed are on the back of this notice.  We 
will post signs at neighborhood entrances confirming the dates as we work through 
the process. 

For general district questions please contact the District Manager, AJ Beckman with 
Public Alliance at 720-213-6621 or via email at: aj@publicalliancellc.com. 

For questions about the water system and flushing process please contact Ramey 
Environmental Compliance at 303-833-5505 or via email at: contactus@recinc.net.  



May 9, 2023 May 10, 2023 

May 11, 2023 May 12, 2023 


